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June 13, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

As you are aware, we are all facing unusual inflation through the course of 2022.  While Total 

Lime, has taken strong measures to alleviate cost increases through its operations, those 

measures are not sufficient to keep pace in the current inflationary environment. 

 

In particular, Total Lime is highly exposed to energy markets that, in some cases, have resulted in 

cost increases of 200-400% as compared to 2021. This is in addition to significant cost increases 

in subcontracting services, maintenance, inbound logistics, and several other input factors. 

 

Therefore, effective immediately, Total Lime is implementing price increases of up to 45%. We 

understand this is a challenging circumstance for all parties involved and are committed to 

working with you in a spirit of cooperation. 

 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support and understanding in these unprecedented times. 

We look forward to continuing to deliver the expected value to our customers. 

 

Regards,  

Total Lime, LLC  
 


